ADDENDUM #1
TO
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS - PHOTOVOLTAIC SOLAR SYSTEMS AND
POWER PURCHASE AGREEMENT
The information provided in this Addendum is intended to supplement and clarify the
existing information in the RFQ and is not to replace any part of the specification unless
clearly indicated as such.

Please note the following change in submission requirements:
RFQ responses (one original and three copies, for a total of four sets) will be accepted by
mail only.
Below are responses to questions we received. Reponses are in bold.

1. Could you please confirm whether or not a faxed copy of our proposal is sufficient in
lieu of the listed number of hard copies?

No. Please submit one original and three copies, for a total of four sets, by mail.
2. Would email be an acceptable form for submission?

No. Submissions will only be accepted by mail.
3. Are there any known structural problems with the roof?

All of the buildings are in good repair. Specifics on the buildings will be
provided in the RFP.

4. How much load is associated with each CL&P account?

Load data will not be provided as part of this RFQ. Respondents can make
reasonable assumptions based on the type and use of building.

5. Does the Town expect the project to be bid into the ZREC auction on June 12, 2012?
If so, will the Town be able to sign an affidavit conveying site-control to the winner
proposer in time for bid submission?

We intend to be part of the ZREC program and will do our best to meet this
timeline; however, we make no guarantees.



